
 

 

RSVP to WFWP USA Presidential Transition Ceremony from Angelica Selle to 
Kaeleigh Moffitt on Feb 11 
 
Katarina Connery 
February 4, 2023 
 

*Reminder to RSVP for this special event* 
 

 

  

 

Dear WFWP members, friends, and our many supporters, 
  
Greetings of love from the Women's Federation for World Peace USA! 
  
In this new year of 2023, we are delighted to share a very special announcement and news 
with all of you who have been with us and supporting our vision and mission over the years.  
  
In the spirit and with the heart of securing the future, and after 13 years of passionately 
serving in the role of President of WFWP USA, and WFWP International Vice President of 
North America, Mrs. Angelika Selle will be stepping aside from that role beginning from 



 

 

February 2023. Mrs Selle will continue to promote and expand the vision and heart 
of  WFWP in other capacities.  
  
We are now excited to look forward to  the next stage of growth and impact for WFWP. 
Taking on that role will be Mrs. Kaeleigh Moffitt who brings a wealth of experience working 
with our sister organization, Universal Peace Federation (UPF), working with youth and 
young adults, and many other leadership roles. 
  
Therefore, it is our great pleasure to invite you to a special Presidential Transition 

Ceremony. We will be congratulating Mrs. Angelika Selle as well as welcoming incoming 
President of WFWP USA and Vice President of WFWP International, Mrs. Kaeleigh Moffitt. 
  
This celebration will take place on February 11, 2023 at the Washington Times Arbor 

Ballroom from 1:00 to 4:00 pm. After some light refreshments, we will commemorate the 
many accomplishments of Mrs. Selle during the 13 years of her service to the Women's 
Federation and its Founders’ vision for peace through the love, care, and compassion of 
women. WFWP leaders, members, and friends will also hear from Mrs. Kaeleigh Moffitt and 
her vision for the next stage of WFWP’s growth and impact.  
  
As this will truly be a historic occasion, we hope you will be able to join us. If you 

cannot join in person, you can also join via Zoom. We are truly excited about this new 
development and look forward to continuing to empower and uplift women to use our divine 
feminine qualities to build a world of peace. 
  
Please RSVP below to indicate if you will attend in person or via Zoom. 
  
Sincerely, 
Katarina Connery 

WFWP USA Vice President 

 

 

  

 

Women's Federation for World Peace 
481 Eighth Ave, Suite 608 
New York, NY 10001  

 

   

 

  

 
 



WFWP USA's Presidential Transition Ceremony & Celebration!

* First Name

* Last Name

* Email Address

Phone number

If you provide your phone number we will text you updates and reminders

Location

Select option

* How will you attend?

Zoom

In-Person: The Washington Times

* Sign up for WFWP newsletter, to stay informed about upcoming programs?

Yes

No

Submit

Privacy  - Terms

 


